
Study Skills and CAO Talk 
 
Monday 20th @7pm - Desmond College are delighted to offer a 
Study Skills Talk for all Parents to give them the information on 
how to support their child in studying for examinations. The 
presentation will be held in the school commencing at 7pm. 
   
Monday 20th @8pm - Information evening for 6th year parents. 
This meeting will give parents the information on applying to 
the CAO (colleges and Universities system). The presentation 
will commence at 8pm. 


